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It’s Spooky Season! Check out this month’s SOSP manual 
full of ideas for the “UNICEF” focus. Help support our 
District in promoting the Start Strong, Zambia Project 
launched recently by UNICEF, and be sure to raise and 
donate your money. Thank you for your continued hard 
work and service to our District and your community!

Serving with a Latte Love,



In order to receive recognition, clubs can submit on the SOSP 
form, which can be found under the “Spotlight on Service 
Program” page under the “Projects” tab on the CNH CyberKey 
or at tinyurl.com/SubmitSOSP. All submissions are due on the fifth 
of the following month by 6:00 PM (PST) or 3:00 PM (HST). One or 
more clubs are featured every month in the District Newsletter in 
recognition of any outstanding service project!

The CNH Spotlight on Service Program is a district project that 
promotes different District and International initiatives every 
month. The Service Project Committee provides monthly guides 
that include information and tips on how clubs can complete 
the monthly service initiatives. This program enables clubs to 
showcase their unique service projects and even have the 
chance to receive recognition on the District Newsletter.

UNICEF | WHAT IS THE SOSP?

http://tinyurl.com/submitSOSP


UNICEF | SERVICE PROJECT IDEAS

UNICEF Awareness
Create flyers about UNICEF and share it with people 

you know and your local community. You can create 
digital flyers or physical ones. The flyers can be used to 
educate people about what UNICEF does. They can 

include their specific programs, why you should donate 
to them, and more.

Make Hand Warmers 
October is around the time when it starts cooling down a lot 

and people can get frostbite (especially in their fingers!). Help 
keep hands warm by making hand warmers! You will need: 
fabric (you can make it Halloween themed!), rice, thread, 

sewing needles, and scissors. Use this link to learn how to do this 
project: Hand Warmer Sewing Tutorial

Make Candy Bags With Kids
Partner with a local youth organization or elementary 

school to help kids decorate bags to hold their candy. You 
can have them supply their own bag or pillowcase to 

decorate or your club can provide the bags (canvas bags 
can come cheap if you purchase them in bulk!). Have Key 
Clubbers facilitate the decorating and have them assist the 

kids when needed.

https://beginnersewingprojects.com/sew-rice-hand-warmers/


Host a Pumpkin Carving Contest
A great way to engage with your community and to 

raise awareness for UNICEF is to host a pumpkin 
carving contest. Have an entrance fee for 

participants that can go towards donations for 
UNICEF.

Sell Halloween Grams
Halloween grams are a piece of candy with a message 
attached to it. People purchase them and have them 
delivered to people they know. Have a table set up at 

your school so people can purchase the Halloween 
Grams. Then, as Halloween approaches recruit some 

Key Clubbers to pass them out

Host a Halloween Movie Night
Get a room at your school or another location in 

your community and host a Halloween movie night. 
Collect entrance fees and sell food and drinks to 

raise money to be donated to UNICEF. Have fun with 
it and decorate the room to be Halloween themed 

or have people come in their costumes!

UNICEF | FUNDRAISER IDEAS



Trick or Treat for UNICEF
Trick or Treat for UNICEF is something Key Club has 

been doing for UNICEF for years. Go around 
neighborhoods and collect donations for UNICEF. 
You can order cardboard boxes from UNICEF to 

collect the donations. You can also ask your local 
Kiwanis clubs for donations.

Host a Drive-Through Trick or Treat
Partner with a local youth organization or an 

elementary school to host a drive-through trick or treat! 
Have Key Clubbers make goody bags for kids and have 

them passed out. You can also make small 
informational cards about UNICEF and include those in 

the goody bags.

Host a Haunted House
This is a great way to raise a lot of money and earn a lot 
of service hours at the same time! You will need a lot of 
help from people to be actors, run registration, and to 
make sure it goes smoothly. Work with your school or 

Kiwanians to try to get a location to minimize extra costs 
so more money can be donated to UNICEF.

UNICEF | PROMOTIONAL  IDEAS



SOSP Submission Form
tinyurl.com/SubmitSOSP

Spotlight on Service Program
cnhkeyclub.org/projects/spotlight-on-
service-program

Preferred Charities
cnhkeyclub.org/projects/preferred-ch
arities 

UNICEF
unicef.org 

Pediatric Trauma Program
cnhfoundation.org/how-to-help/h2h-p
ediatric-trauma-program/ 

UNICEF | RESOURCES
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